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9th October 2015 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
African Drumming Experience 

 

 
On Friday 23rd October 2015, Year 5 will have the opportunity to participate in an African Drumming workshop.  
The purpose of this visit is for children to gain a deeper understanding about African music and culture. This will 
support their learning in Topic as well as Music, and will also form part of their celebrations of Black History 
Week. 
 

The African Drummers will be visiting our school and will spend the morning running workshops to teach 
children some of the key skills of playing an African drum. Children will get to play with their own instrument 
and may even be selected to perform in front of an audience during the day. Children will spend the remainder 
of the day experimenting with African arts and crafts. 
 
The cost for the activities and workshops planned for the day will be £6.50.   
 
Please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 19th October 2015.  

 
 

Thank you. 
 
Year 5 Teachers 
Mr Wells and Miss Badhan 
 

 

 

 
Children’s Reply slip – African Drumming Experience on Friday 23rd October 2015 
 
 

Child’s name ____________________________ in class _______________________  
 
I enclose £6.50 (Please tick)  
 
 
 

Parent‘s Signature ________________________________  Date_____________ 
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Headteacher: Ms P. K. Sehmi 

 

mailto:info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk
http://www.khalsaschool.co.uk/

